
UPDATE: Future events 

             RECEPTION CLASS ASSEMBLIES 

Owl class: Friday 9th May 

  Roo class: Friday 16th May 

Rabbit class:Wednesday 11th June 

 
 

 

 
 

 Wednesday 21st May 

Number Heroes competition -When you grow up, how will you use numbers in 

your life?  

1. Closing date is 11 June 2025. 

2. Entries should be submitted by an adult on behalf of the entrant via 

the online entry form. 

3. Please watch video guidance in the link below: 

https://www.nationalnumeracy.org.uk/number-heroes-competition#terms   

Sports Day: Wednesday 21st May, 9-11am (weather permitting).          

Children must wear P.E. kit, a hat, sun cream. A water bottle is also needed!   

Hobbledown Heath farm trip: Friday 23rd May. Permission forms will be 

sent next week. Please return payment in a sealed envelope, with your child’s 

name and class on the front.   

Contributions: 

COOKING MONEY: We kindly ask you to contribute £1.00 towards this half-

term’s cooking activities. 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 

Infant & Nursery School 

Reception Weekly Newsletter 

2nd May 2025 

Please visit us on our website: 

www.yeadinginf.co.uk 
You will find all useful information, term dates, up & coming events, etc. 

                                                Class teacher’s email addresses: 

Tigger class – tiggerclass1@gmail.com 

                                                 Roo class – rooclass2@gmail.com 

Rabbit class – rabbitclass03@gmail.  

Owl class – owlclass04@gmail.com 
                

                               Whole school attendance week of 
                           21/04/2025 to 25/04/2025            

                                        93.4%       

                                               
               Well done    
             Tigger class                                     

                   
 
 

 

Tigger 98.3 

Owl 93.6 

Rabbit 86.6 

Roo 96.1 

  Ruby 93.1 

Amethyst 95.7 

Topaz 97.5 

Amber 89.7 

Diamond 94.6 

Pearl 94.7 

Sapphire 91.3 

Emerald 89.4 

https://www.nationalnumeracy.org.uk/number-heroes-competition#form
https://www.nationalnumeracy.org.uk/number-heroes-competition#terms
http://www.yeadinginf.co.uk/
mailto:owlclass04@gmail.com


                Rhyme of the Week 

 

Reading 

Please make sure you read with your child every day and sign the reading 

record book. Books should be brought to school every day. They will be 

changed every Monday and Thursday, but this will only happen if we can see 

that the books have been read.  

Remember to log into Bug Club! 

 
Focus for this half term: 

  
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=Jr-SJj29Oxg 

 

Literacy 

This week the children retold ‘The Very Hungry Caterpillar’ story.  

Next week the children will sequence the story.  

Homework – Using the story map to answer questions.  

 

Phonics 

This half term we will be working on Level 4, where the children will 

consolidate and practise the letter sounds they have already learned, focusing 

on blending and segmenting longer words with adjacent consonants and some 

two-syllable words. 
 

Maths 

This week we focused on adding.    

Next week we will focus on taking away.  

Homework – Adding numbers up to 10.   
 

Remember to log into Doodle! 

 
Discovery Homework – Looking at the night sky 

REMEMBER: Do not look at the sky until the Sun has set.  
 

 

   

 

: 

 

 

 

Forest School -Please ensure your child has a pair of wellies that fit, in 

school.  

             
Sun hats and sun cream -As the weather gets warmer, please put sun cream 

on your child and send them to school with a sun hat (with their name).         

        
 

Thank you,  

The Reception Team 

WORD OF THE WEEK:                                        

TREMENDOUS 

 

 

 

Question of the week:                                                         

What can you see in the night sky?  

 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=Jr-SJj29Oxg

